
 

Town of Sweden Selectman's Meeting 

July 25, 2017 

 

Attendance:  Lori Bennett (intermittently attended concurrent called Planning Board meeting), Wayne 

Miller, Bruce Taylor. 

 

Lori called for Pledge of Allegiance and meeting called to order at 6:07pm. 

 

Lori stated she will represent the Selectmen at the concurrent Planning Board meeting and may miss 

much of Selectman's meeting. 

 

Minutes approved from July 11,2017 meeting. 

 

Report of Offices and Committees: 

 

ACO: 

Ms. Fyre will continue until replacement found. 

 

CEO: 

See report.  CEO discussed apparent violation at Pie Tree Orchard due to lack of proper separation 

between garage and work space.  Will check with state Fire Marshall. 

Reported on status of Bridgton Academy and possible demolition of building. 

 

Clerk: 

Reported request to purchase five American 3 X 5 flags with brass grommets.  Motion made by Wayne 

to authorize purchase, 2nd by Bruce. Passed 3-0. 

Requested that Cemetery Sextant, ACO and Fire Chief sign appointment papers. 

Concerned about contract with Harvest Hills, but contract with Town was found in recent 

correspondence. 

 

Fire Chief: 

Requested Building Committee be formed to look into possibility of new fire station.  Motion to form 

Fire Station Building Committee made by Wayne, 2nd by Bruce and passed 3-0. 

 

Road Commissioner: 

Selectman requested his presence at next meeting.  Lori will notify Commissioner of request. 

 

Treasurer/Tax Collector: 

 

Old Business: 

Motion to accept revisions to Section 7 of Selectman's Guide (Policies) as revised on July 25, 2017 

made by Wayne, 2nd by Bruce and passed 3-0.   

 

Move to place ad for open Administrative Assistant position in Conway Daily Sun (Bruce), Bridgton 

News (Bruce), Lewiston Sun Journal (Wayne), Norway Advertiser Democrat  (Wayne)  and on MMA 

online Bulletin Board (Bruce) made by Bruce and seconded by Wayne and passed 2-0. (Lori in 

Planning Board Meeting). 

 



The 2018 state evaluation for Sweden was $90,400. 

 

New Business: 

(Lori return from Planning Board). 

Lori moved to accept a $170,000 for line of credit from Bridgton Academy  for cabin demolition, 

remediation and revegitation of right of way after conferring with our attorney.  2nd by Wayne and 

passed 3-0. 

 

Correspondence sent: 

Letter dated July 10, 2017 to former Administrative Assistant requesting return of Town property by 

August 1, 2017. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:29pm. 

 

Submitted by Bruce Taylor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


